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PTA Weekly Bulletin 1st March 2024 

 
Happy Friday! 

 
This week has been filled with more excitement as we’ve entered the second week of our Sponsored 
Read-a-thon to celebrate world book day. Please continue to encourage your children to read little and 
often! Poster reattached for ease. There are some great prizes to be won! Please note the read-a-thon 
will finish on Monday and also forms along with sponsorship money should be handed into the office 
asap (no later than Wednesday 6th march please). We will then be able to announce the winners on 
world book day!  
 
 
Thank you all so much for your incredible donations towards Place2Be. The donations along with 
some money raised from the PTA events mean that we are really close to hitting our target and 
keeping this incredible service for another year!! If you would still like to donate, please do so at: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/keep-place-2-be 
 
 
As always, we are very grateful for any donations of unwanted gifts. Please drop these to the school 
office. 
 
Upcoming Dates for your diaries: 
 
 
Sponsored Read-a-thon  19th February - 4th March.  
Please return sponsorship forms and cash to the office so we are able to announce winners on World 
Book Day! 
 
 
World Book Day   7th March.  
Please come to school dressed in a character from a book! There will be a cake sale, 2nd hand book 
sale and free 2nd hand uniform to help yourself to after school on this day! 
 
 
Red Nose Day   15th March- details to follow 
 
Summer Festival and Fair 7th July 
We are starting to plan our wonderful summer fair and festival! If you work for a company who might 
be interested in sponsoring the event in lieu of some advertising and promotion or are able to donate a 
prize for our raffle, please let us know!! Also, we are looking for a ‘headline’ music act to play so if 
you’re in a band and fancy an afternoon of fun and hopefully sun, please get in touch!!! 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend  
 
 
The PTA  
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